

BUNKER HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL

372 PITMAN DOWNER ROAD SEWELL, NJ 08080 856.881.7007 Fax 856.881.5414

"Carrying on a Proud Tradition of Learning"

Michael J. D'Ostilio Principal Gregory Muscelli, Ed.D. Assistant Principal

November 21, 2018

Dear Bunker Hill Families and Bunker Hill Staff:

At approximately 12:15 this afternoon, a student became ill and collapsed in the hall. This was between class periods at the start of 8th period, and, as a result, many students who were in the hall witnessed the event. The staff present followed protocol and encouraged the students into their classrooms. Students complied, but we did implement Shelter in Place procedures to ensure the halls were clear and we could get medical professionals to have access to the child.

The incident concluded before 12:30; the child is recovering and is getting medical attention.

Thank you for your understanding. We wish you the best this Thanksgiving.

Sincerely,

Mike D'Ostilio